
St. Matthew Parish 
19 Dora Lane, Limerick, Maine 04048-3527 

Tel. 207-793-2244  

website: www.stmatthewlimerick.org 

Diocese of Portland Diocesan website: www.portlanddiocese.org 

We welcome you to the Catholic Community of  

St. Matthew and the celebration of the Eucharist. 

ST. MATTHEW PARISH STAFF: 

 Very Rev. Philip A. Tracy, V. F. Pastor 

 E-mail address: philip.tracy@portlanddiocese.org 

 Rev. Jack Dickinson, Parochial Vicar 

 E-mail address: jack.dickinson@portlanddiocese.org 

 Deacon Paul Lissandrello, Pastoral Associate 

 E-mail address: paul.lissandrello@portlanddiocese.org 

 Heather Silva, Secretary/Bookkeeper 

 E-mail address: heather.silva@portlanddiocese.org 

 Deacon Paul Lissandrello, P.C.L. 

 Deacon Paul Lissandrello Altar Server Coord.  

 Gail Libby, Music Director, 793-8998 
 

FINANCE COMMISSION: 

 Henry McKeown 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: 

 Jon DiCentes, Grand Knight, 247-8875 
 

BIRTHPLACE HELPLINE: 

 Abortion Alternatives/Project Rachel,  
 1-800-227-3002 
 

WEEKEND MASSES: 

 Saturday at 4:00 p.m. 
 Sunday at 8:00 and 10:30 a.m. 
 

WEEKDAY MASSES: 

 9:00 a.m. - Monday,  
 8:00 a.m. - Tuesday*, Thursday*, Friday* 
 

 *Check weekly bulletin for possible time changes. 

BAPTISMS: 
 Parents who want to have their child(ren) baptized are 

asked to please call the parish office (793-2244). 
  

WEDDINGS: 
 Anyone planning to get married must call the parish  

office at least SIX MONTHS PRIOR to the proposed  
wedding date.  

 

CONFESSIONS: 
 Saturday at 3:00 p.m.,  
 AND ANYTIME BY APPOINTMENT. 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS: 
 Welcome to St. Matthew Parish.  Please fill out the Par-

ish Membership Form below and drop it in the collec-
tion basket or mail to the parish office. 

 

DOMESTIC ABUSE HOTLINE: 
 324-1802 or 1-800-239-7298 
 

PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN: 
 www.portlanddiocese.org/protecting-gods-children 

We joyfully welcome back to the Church any of our brothers and 

sisters who may have been away. 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: 

Name  ______________________________________________  

Address   ___________________________________________  

City  _______________________________________________  

Zip Code ___________________________________________  

Phone No.___________________________________________  

Email Address________________________________________ 

 Check 

 _____New Registration  _____Updating Info. 

 _____Change of Address  _____Moving out of Parish 



EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION THIS WEEKEND 
 

Saturday 
 4:00 p.m.     Danny Bright (H-B)  Mary Davichick (H-C) 
      Pat Wood (H-O)   Mary Ross (B-O) 
Sunday  
 8:00 a.m.     Elaine Roberge (H-B)  Kim Parello (H-C) 
   Priscilla DeBartolo (H-O) JohnMichael DeBartolo (B-O) 

  
10:30 a.m.     David Fedrizzi (H-B)  Maggie Fedrizzi (H-C) 
      Laura May (H-O)  Shirley Kwiatek (B-O) 

 
LECTORS & ALTAR SERVERS THIS WEEKEND 

 

Saturday 
4:00 p.m.      Frank Amoroso (L)  Parker Dow (C) 
        Andrew LePage (1) 
        SERVER NEEDED (2) 
Sunday  
 8:00 a.m.   Jerry Cote (L)   Theodore LaFreniere (C) 
        Andrew Thompson (1) 
        Josie Ring (2) 
 
10:30 a.m.   Paula Libby (L)    Savanna Payne (C) 
        Paidric Green (1) 
        Isabella Silva (2) 
 

USHERS THIS WEEKEND 
 

Saturday 
4:00 p.m.  Craig Theriault   Carmen LePage  
   Janet Bright   Fred Ross 
 
Sunday  
 8:00 a.m.  Gerry Provencher  Arthur Roberge 
   Walter Sullivan   Richard Rheault   
 

10:30 a.m.  Jason Silva    John Oser 
   Kathy Kalayjian   Barbara Britten 
 

CHILDRENS LITURGY  OF THE WORD LEADER 
THIS WEEKEND  

 

Sunday 
10:30 a.m.    Kimberly Gendreau 
 

"'The feast is ready, but those who were invited were not worthy to come. 

Go out, therefore, into the main roads and invite to the feast whomever you 

find.' The servants went out into the streets and gathered all they found, 

bad and good alike, and the hall was filled with guests." - Mt 22:8b-10  

 

Readings for the Week of October 15, 2017 

 

Sunday:   Is 25:6-10a/Ps 23:1-6/Phil 4:12-14,  

   19-20/Mt 22:1-14 or 22:1-10 

Monday:  Rom 1:1-7/Ps 98:1-4/Lk 11:29-32 

Tuesday:   Rom 1:16-25/Ps 19:2-5/Lk 11:37-41 

Wednesday:  2 Tm 4:10-17b/Ps 145:10-13, 17-18/ 

   Lk 10:1-9 

Thursday:   Rom 3:21-30/Ps 130:1b-6ab/ 

   Lk 11:47-54 

Friday:   Rom 4:1-8/Ps 32:1b-2, 5, 11/Lk 12:1-7 

Saturday:   Rom 4:13, 16-18/Ps 105:6-9, 42-43/ 

   Lk 12:8-12 

Next Sunday:  Is 45:1, 4-6/Ps 96:1, 3-5, 7-10/1  

   Thes 1:1-5b/Mt 22:15-21  

 
 
 
 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEKEND 
 

Saturday  
  4:00 p.m. Anita McKeown by the McKeown Family 
 

Sunday   
  8:00 a.m. Stan Goff  
   by Mariann Goff-Dumont & Paul Dumont 
 

10:30 a.m. Intentions of the Parishioners 
 

MASSES FOR THE WEEK 
 

Monday   
  9:00 a.m. Rev. Richard Bertrand by Constance Cote 
 

Tuesday   
* 9:00 a.m. Lenore Bodolato 
   by Deacon Paul & Pat Lissandrello 
   MIRACULOUS MEDAL NOVENA 
 

Wednesday  
  8:00 a.m. COMMUNION SERVICE  
 

Thursday  
  8:00 a.m. Rev. Robert Lavoie by Constance Cote 
 

Friday   
  8:00 a.m. In Memory of Pete Morey 
   By his Mom Darleen Turgeon 

 

MASS INTENTIONS NEXT WEEKEND (Oct. 21 & 22) 
 

Saturday  
  4:00 p.m. Rita Bailey by the Family 
 

Sunday   
  8:00 a.m. Intentions of the Parishioners 
 

10:30 a.m. Helen Lawrence  
   by Deacon Paul & Pat Lissandrello 
 

* Note time change  

ST. MATTHEW CHURCH LIMERICK 

TODAY IS THE 28TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME.  THE 
READINGS BEGIN ON PAGE 61 OF THE MISSALETTE. 

 
 

Grades K - 8   Oct. 15  Class  9:15 - 10:15 a.m. 

     Oct. 22  Class  9:15 - 10:15 a.m. 
        Childrenôs Liturgy 10:30 

Grade 9-12    Oct. 15  Session 6:00 - 7:30 p.m.

     Oct. 21-22  Pumpkin Overnight 

 

VOCATION VIEW  ñMany are called, but few are chosen.ò  Consider 
following Christ more closely as a priest, deacon or in consecrated life. 
Call Father Seamus Griesbach at 207-773-6471, or write: 
seamus.griesbach@portlanddiocese.org 



28TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

PARISH FINANCES 
 

Amount needed weekly to operate parish   $   3,900.00 
Offertory 10/15/17       $   3,118.00 
BELOW GOAL        $      782.00 
 

OCTOBER OFFERTORY AS OF 10/15/17   $   7,016.00 
BELOW GOAL        $      784.00 
 

Capital Improvements 10/08/17     $   1,133.00 
 

WHAT SHALL I BRING TO THE LORD, THE GOD OF HEAVEN, WHEN I 
COME TO WORSHIP HIM? - Micah 6:6 
 

IN CONNECTION WITH THE PROGRAM  
ñPROTECTING GODôS CHILDRENò 

 
In the interest of childrenôs safety, we ask that children not be allowed 
to leave Mass to use the restrooms downstairs, unless they are 
accompanied by an adult. Because we are a public building, doors are 
required to be unlocked, allowing entrance to all.  

 

ALL SOULS: If you would like your beloved deceased remembered at 

the Masses during November, All Souls envelopes are on the carts.  

Please fill out and return by November 1st. 

 
CHILDREN'S CHOIR:  Children's Choir rehearsals will 

begin Sunday evening October 15, 2017. They will be 

held in the church from 6 p.m. until 7 p.m. John Schneider 

will be directing, with Maria Marchant assisting. Registration forms will 

be available in Religious Classrooms and on the table in the Narthex. 

Please give completed forms to Gail Libby (at the organ). Come make a 

Joyful Noise!  

 
BLOOD DRIVE: The American Red Cross will hold a 
Blood Drive in the parish hall in memory of Donald 
Vermette on Monday, October 16th, from 1- 6PM If 

you are in good health please call 1- 800 - 733- 2767 or visit 
ww.RedCrossBlood.org to schedule your  appointment. Walk- ins are 
welcome. Give blood  save lives.  FMI Robin Pierce at 699- 9998. 

 
W.I.N.G.S:  Will be meeting Tuesday, October 17th, from 7
-9 PM in the kindergarten room.   

 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS:   The 4th Degree will have dinner 
at 6:30 p.m. followed by a meeting on Thursday, October 19. 

 
Parishioners of Limerick North will host a Baked 

Bean Supper on Sat. Oct. 21 from 4:30 -6:00PM in 

the parish hall.  MENU: Baked Beans, Ham, Hot 

Dogs, Coleslaw, American Chop Suey, Assorted 

Casseroles, Bread, Beverage & Desert.   Price: Adults  $8.00 

-  Children 6 - 12  $3.00 -  Children 5 and Under -  free. If you 

live in this part of Limerick (from Carroll Lane, north) and donõt 

receive a call asking you to bake or donate, we ask that you please 

do so anyway.  Everyone Welcome  

 
4TH ANNUAL GREAT CHI LI COOK~OFF  

Saturday, October 28, 2017  
4:30 p.m. -  6:30 p.m., in the parish hall.   

 

    Adults:  $5.00 to taste and vote  
    Children:   $2.00 (under 12 years of age)  
 

Contestants  should contact George Harnois at 207 -247 -
1050 for rules.  Contestants must register by October 26, 
2017.  

This event is sponsored by St. Matthewôs Knights of 
Columbus.  

Pastorõs Pondering 
 
Here are some modern words of wisdom as recounted in Brian Cava-

naughôs Book,  Sowerôs Seeds of Encouragement, fifth planting.  

They are not attributed to a particular author, and while said about 

children, are applicable to spouses, friends, and others in our lives. 
 

If a child lives with criticism, she learns to condemn. If a child 

lives with hostility, he learns to fight. If a child lives with fears, 

she learns to be apprehensive. If a child lives with pity, he learns 

to feel sorry for himself. If a child lives with jealousy, she learns 

to feel guilty. If a child lives with encouragement, he learns to be 

confident. If a child lives with tolerance, she learns to be patient. 

If a child lives with praise, he learns to be appreciative. If a child 

lives with acceptance, she learns to love. If a child lives with ap-

proval, he learns to like himself. If a child lives with recognition, 

she learns to have a God.  If a child lives with fairness, he learns 

what justice is. If a child lives with honesty, she learns what truth 

is. If a child lives with security, he learns to have faith in himself 

and in those about him. If a child lives with friendliness, she 

learns that the world is a good place in which to live. (pg55) 
 

Jesus makes it clear in todayôs Gospel that all are called by God to 

holiness. However, we often hear that call mediated by the world. 

How can we understand Godôs unconditional love when the love 

given to us is highly conditional? How can we appreciate Godôs offer 

of forgiveness when every fault is consistently held over our heads?  

If we want to know why our loved ones struggle so mightily with the 

things of God, perhaps we need to examine the various virtues or 

vices that they are learning from us and others.  
 

Several of our parishioners have begun the trek to warmer climates 

for the winter, and more will be following them. We are grateful for 

your contributions to our faith community, and pray that you will 

have safe journeys and restful winters. Of course, putting on a 

sweater and shoveling a few inches of snow seems simple compared 

to watching out for hurricanes, poisonous snakes and spiders, hungry 

alligators, understanding people who speak oddly because they donôt 

know where the letter ñrò belongs and doesnôt belong, not to mention 

the army of drunken young people who will be coming in a few short 

weeks, but then again, I am not the brightest pastor in the chandelier 

of priesthood. Please keep us in your prayers!! 
 

Fr Dickinson, Deacon Paul, appropriate lay support staff, and I will 

be meeting soon to establish our Advent and Christmas schedule and 

offerings in both parishes. 
 

Fr. Dickinson will be away at a Canonical Convention this coming 

week. The Monday and Tuesday morning masses at St. Matthewôs 

will be at 9am.  
 

I wish to notify the parish that this past Friday was the last day of 

work for Darleen Turgeon. She has decided that she needs to make 

more time in her life for things that were being pushed aside. On 

behalf of the parish, I wish to thank Darleen for her work and profes-

sionalism for our community of faith. At this time, we will return to 

the model of having one secretary/bookkeeper, with Heather Silva 

staying on in this capacity. 
 

Fr. Dickinson and I are interested in coming to know the parishioners 

of St. Matthews. If you would like your home blessed, or a pastoral 

visit made to your home, please let us know. We would love to visit 

groups of parishioners in neighborhoods or towns if that is also possi-

ble. Scheduling may be daunting, but if you are interested, leave your 

name, contact information, and days/times that might work for you 

with the office. 



Please include the following priests serving in our diocese in your daily 
prayers this week: 

 

Oct. 15 Rev. Bertrand Poussard/Rev. John McHugh OFM Cap 
Oct. 16 Rev. Robert Pecoraro SJ/Msgr. Paul Stefanko 
Oct. 17 Rev. Robert Parent/Msgr. Robert Lavoie 
Oct. 18 Rev. Robert Lupo/Rev. Hubert Paquet 
Oct. 19 Rev. David Affleck/Rev. Raymond Picard 

Oct. 20 Rev. Ernest LôHeureux/Rev. Normand Richard 
Oct. 21 Rev. John dôAnjou SJ/Rev. Antony Pichai Muthu HGN 
 
Mary Immaculate, look upon our priests as the children of your love.  For 
being the sweet Mother of Jesus, they may listen to you attentively when 
you speak to them.  Let them love you fervently and open their hearts to 
the dew of your grace, for we know that you are blessing our priests. 
 

     Ven. Mother Catherine Aurelia, Foundress 
 

Canton ï an old French word describing a group that shares a 

common understanding, and often the same language, 

manners, traditions, and law and/or have certain attitudes and 

interests in common, and/or a religious collective. 

(Wikitionary)  A Canton of Our Lady Queen of the Home will be held 

Wednesday, October 18, 2017, at the home of Tom and Ruthie Larivee, 

133 Granny Kent Pond Rd., Shapleigh, ME at 2PM.  All are welcome. 

Please email or call to RSVP, if possible:  ruthie@nannykins.com or 207-

793-5268.  Going forward we hope to be hosting these Cantons every 

other week depending on interest. If you are interested and can only do 

evenings, please let one of us know, as we are looking at offering an 

evening Canton as well at least once a month.  This hour of prayer to Our 

Lady will consist of a Prayer format, Rosary, song, and stories of 

miracles performed. For questions, please call Ruthie @207-793-5268 or 

Barbara @ 207-793-5265. Matthew 18:20 King James Version (KJV) 

For where two or three are gathered together in my name, there am I 

in the midst of them. 
 

Music Teacher -St. Thomas School is seeking to hire a part time music 

teacher for grades Pre-K to 8th. The position is 15 hours per 

week.  Interested applicants should send a resume, 3 letters of reference, 

copy of state of Maine certification and CHRC certificate to Donna 

Jacques, Principal, St. Thomas School, 69 North Ave, Sanford, ME 

04073. 

OCTOBER 15, 2017 

 
 

 
 

The Presence Radio Network  
Week of Sunday, October 15, 2017  

 

CATHOLIC ANSWERS LIVE  
Tune in for inspiring programs  

  

Why do You Reject Catholic Morality?  
w/ Trent Horn  

Monday, 10/16, 6pm ï 8pm  
 

Your Spiritual Life  
w/ Fr. Vincent Serpa, O.P.  
Wednesday, 10/18, 6pm  

 

Issues in Bioethics  
w/ Fr. Vincent Serpa, O.P.  
Wednesday, 10/18, 7pm  

 

Angels  
w/ Terry Barber  

Friday, 10/20, 6pm  
 

 
The Presence Radio is your listener -supported Catholic radio.  

106.7 FM in Greater Portland, 90.3 FM in Greater Bangor,  
89.7 FM Mid -Coast, 89.5 FM Augusta, 97.5 Fort Kent,  

1390AM Northern Maine, 105.7 FM in Springvale & Sanford  
  

Listen online www.thepresenceradio.org , 
Download the free Presence Radio smartphone app  
or dial 605 -475 -8037 and listen on your cell phone  

or T -Mobile users dial 360 -398 -4479  

mailto:ruthie@nannykins.com
http://www.thepresenceradio.org


OCTOBER 15, 2017 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
NEXT WEEKEND (Oct. 21 & 22) 

 

Saturday 
 4:00 p.m.     Henry McKeown (H-B)  Sandra Snyder (H-C) 
      Betty Amoroso (H-O)  Frank Amoroso (B-O) 
Sunday  
 8:00 a.m.     Kim Parello (H-B)  Cheryl Ring (H-C) 
   Karen Miliano (H-O)  Linda Seaman (B-O) 

  
10:30 a.m.     Heather Silva (H-B)  Carol Webb (H-C) 
      Ken Webb (H-O)   Mary Langlois (B-O) 

 
LECTORS & ALTAR SERVERS  

NEXT WEEKEND (Oct. 21 & 22) 
 

Saturday 
4:00 p.m.     Barbara Britten (L)  Parker Dow (C) 
        Haley Black (1) 
        SERVER NEEDED (2) 
Sunday  
 8:00 a.m.  Elaine Jedrychowski (L) Jack DesVergnes (C) 
        Grace Parello (1) 
        Taylor Bastarache (2) 
 
10:30 a.m.  Faith Formation Student (L) Fiona Green (C) 
        Vanessa Green (1) 
        Cameron Turgeon (2) 

 
USHERS NEXT WEEKEND (Oct. 21 & 22) 

 

Saturday 
4:00 p.m.  Joe Estrella    Jack Brown 
   Keith Albert   Joanne Bargioni 
 
Sunday  
 8:00 a.m.  Paul Cote    Larry Hackett 
   Richard Sevigny   Jack Guzman 
 

10:30 a.m.  Thomas Hawley   Selina Scott 
   Holly Gillingham   John Gillingham 

 
NO CHILDRENõS LITURGY OF THE WORD LEADER ON OCT 22 

DUE TO CHILDRENõS LITURGY AT 10:30 A.M.  
 
 

2017 Catholic Menôs Conference in Portland on October 28 

All Catholic men ages 16 and older are welcome to gather for the 2017 

Catholic Menôs Conference at the Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception in 

Portland on Saturday, October 28. The conference will begin at 8:30 a.m. and 

conclude with a 4 p.m. Mass celebrated by Bishop Robert P. Deeley. Former 

NFL player Eric Mahl will deliver the keynote address, and other presenters 

will include Fr. Steven Cartwright of Prince of Peace Parish in Lewiston, who 

will speak about eucharistic adoration and his vocation, and William Martel 

of Good Shepherd Parish in Saco, who will discuss evangelization in the 

workplace. The cost is $50 in advance and $60 at the door. There is a special 

price of $30 for teens and young adults (ages 16- 22). For more information 

about the conference or to register, visit www.portlanddiocese.org/

mensconference-2017. 

 

 

Rachelôs Vineyard Retreat in Southern Maine on November 3-5 

The Rachelôs Vineyard RetreatÊ weekend in southern Maine on November 3

-5 will offer non-judgmental support for those personally wounded following 

their or a loved oneôs abortion. The grief and pain carried for years will be 

addressed. The retreat will transform the hurt through living Scripture 

meditations. There will be opportunities for the sacrament of reconciliation, a 

memorial service, Mass, and sharing with others personally affected by 

abortion. The retreat provides a safe place to grieve the loss and to understand 

the effects of abortion so participants can grow beyond it. Pre-registration is 

needed. The registration deadline is Friday, October 27. Visit 

www.rachelsvineyard.org for general information. To discuss attending, 

contact Annette Rioux at (207) 774-2420 (confidential voicemail ï call will 

be returned by evening) or projectrachel@portlanddiocese.org. 

http://www.portlanddiocese.org/mensconference-2017
http://www.portlanddiocese.org/mensconference-2017

